
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

I am writing to submit a Freedom of Information (FOI) request on behalf of the Royal College of 
Nursing. This request pertains to the health visiting workforce within the area covered by your 
local authority, which is listed among the upper-tier and unitary authorities receiving Public 
Health Grant allocations for 2025 to 2026. 
 
The purpose of this FOI request is to gain a better understanding of current capacity and 
workforce trends in health visiting services commissioned by local authorities across England. 
 
Specifically, we would like to request responses/information relating to the following questions: 
 

I’ve created a spreadsheet that duplicates the 
questions with space for you to input your answers 
to hopefully make it simpler for you to provide the 
information. We would very much appreciate it if 
you could complete the attached spreadsheet and 
return it to us. 

Please see attached spreadsheet 

 


